
 

 

 

November 26, 2018 

 

 

Greg Woodrum, MBA 

EMS Administrative Manager 

Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration  

12490 Ulmerton Road, Suite 134 

Largo, FL   33774 

 

RE:  Medical Control Board Appointment 

 

Dear Greg: 

 

This letter is to serve as my request to replace Kris Hoce as a member of the Pinellas 

County Emergency Medical Services Medical Control Board (MCB).  As the recently 

appointed President of Morton Plant Hospital and SVP/Market Leader for BayCare-West 

Region, I would welcome the opportunity to serve on this board as we work 

collaboratively to improve the health of our community.   

 

Please also consider Nancy Hopkins, Director of Patient Services within BayCare Health 

System and liaison to EMS for Morton Plant Mease Health Care, to continue serving as 

my alternate in the event I am unable to attend a meeting. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Lou Galdieri, RN, BSN, MHA 

President, Morton Plant Hospital 

SVP/Market Leader for BayCare West Region 

 

Attachments: Bio, Resume 


